
​WEST BOULEVARD CORRIDOR VISION
For over twenty years, the City of Charlotte has invested in corridors because of the critical 
role each plays in supplying basic needs and opportunities for their communities.

In partnership with the West Boulevard Neighborhood Coalition, the City of Charlotte is 
leading a study that will serve as a first step in providing a vision for the corridor focused 
on the intersections of Remount, Clanton and Old Steele Creek. Over the course of 
two workshops we will discuss what we’ve learned about the existing corridor, identify 
opportunities for investment and envision future change. Help us create a shared vision for 
West Boulevard as a vibrant corridor into the city.

TAKE THE SURVEY
https://publicinput.com/3351

PROJECT WEBSITE
https://bit.ly/2RZwjPF

CDOT WEST BOULEVARD PROJECT
http://charlottenc.gov/Projects/Pages/WestBoulevardCorridorStudy.aspx

CORRIDOR REDEVELOPMENT PROGRAM
 http://charlottenc.gov/ED/Development/Pages/Corridor.aspx

PROJECT CONTACT
Grant Meacci, Program Manager
Urban Design Center, Charlotte Planning, Design, & Development
Grant.Meacci@CharlotteNC.gov 
704-336-8308


